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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you to all our parents who have been 
super vigilant in testing and calling up school 
with their COVID lateral flow test results.  
Unfortunately we have  a lot of staff who 
are very unwell at the moment, and the rest 
of us are doing our upmost to ensure all     
pupils’ learning at school remains consistent.  
A big thank you to all of my staff for their 
commitment to our children through this 
very difficult time. 
 

Please note, even with the Government       
relaxing rules, we have been asked by the  
local authority to continue with our risk     
assessment measures so as to protect our 
families and our pupils in school.  This is be-
cause case rates locally are much higher than 
in other parts of England.    
 
If anyone is needing an LFT kit, please call 
and arrange to take one from our school   of-
fice as we have been given a small supply for 
distribution within our school community.   
 

Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N:  Javeria 1F:  Natasha 

2H: Chavi   2M: Aaliyah 

3W: Majed 3G:  Elisei 

4NB:  Alex 4RB: Riley 

5A:  Izdin 5B:  Ann 

6S:  Uthmaan 6 H:  Mariyam 
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School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

An Excellent Start to the Year 
  

Diary Dates 
 
 
There is a teacher training 

day on   Monday 24th January 
2022 
 
 
 

 Attendance Race 
 
 
The results for  Spring Term  week 2 
 
Rushing into the lead with the perfect score of 
100% is Year 3 Miss Walford’s class. 
Congratulations for achieving that in such a 
difficult week due to covid. 
 
 We have three classes in second place so I 
wonder what will happen next week. Will Miss 
Walford stay in the lead  or will someone else 
jump into first place? 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come to 
school everyday to ensure your class scores 
the highest point possible to win the race. It is 
also important NOT TO BE LATE! 

Boot Fund 
 
I have to inform you that the latest 
date for receiving applications for the third   
consignment  in school will be Tuesday 1st 
February 2022. 
 

As the Executive Committee meets during 
this week, it will not be possible to consider 
late applications until the date of the final 
consignment, which is on Tuesday 10th May 
2022. 
 

       How to do a coronavirus           
(COVID-19) rapid lateral flow test 
 
 
This is a useful link with videos plus             
instructions and in other languages: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-
19-self-test-help 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-self-test-help
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-self-test-help
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